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November 9, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 

We would like to remind you that the Thursday, November 16, 2017 deadline for feedback on the 
James Cook Memorial school system review is approaching. Feedback will be accepted until 
midnight. 
 

An online feedback form and further information on the process can be found on the 
Newfoundland and Labrador English School District website: www.nlesd.ca. 
 

Should you have any questions, please contact Truman Greenham, Senior Education Officer, at 
637-4647 or trumangreenham@nlesd.ca.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Donna Miller Fry,  

Assistant Director of Education – Western Programs 
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